
TOWN OF LOVELL 

SELECTBOARD MEETING 

MARCH 9, 2021 

 

PRESENT: Janice Arsenault, Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith and Larry Fox. 

 

1. Approved March 2, 2021 minutes. 

2. Signed warrant. 

3. Steve Goldsmith made a motion to have Danielle Foster co-chair as EMA Director 

  Janice Arsenault seconded we were all in favor. 

4. Steve Goldsmith wrote a letter to the Army Corp of Engineers for technical support 

   regarding the Mill Pond Dam. 

5. Larry Fox will meet on March 25, 2021 at 6:30 pm at the Transfer Station regarding 

  the Cold Storage Building. Members of the building Committee will attend. 

6. Larry Fox will post the roads on Monday March 15, 2021. 

7. Adjourned at 7:50 pm.   


